
Dear Parent / Carer, August 2024

RE: Year 7 Parent Information and Meet the Tutor Evening - 7K, 7L, 7N, 7P, 7Q and 7R

We are excited to invite you to our dedicated Year 7 Parent Information and Meet the Tutor Event on

Tuesday 10th September, at Ealing Road. The purpose of the event is to outline key routines and

expectations for the year, information about key curriculum areas and ways we can work together to

support your child in achieving their potential. This is also a valuable opportunity to meet with your child’s

form tutor, the Y7 team and key teachers. You will also have the opportunity to ask any questions and be

introduced to your child’s Form Tutor. There will be light refreshments provided during the meet and

greet.

Your attendance and ongoing support is vital to ensure your child’s educational success at Alperton

Community School.

Please arrive by 4:55 PM, as the event begins at 5:00 PM. The event will finish by 6:30 PM. This event is

for Parents/Carers only, however please do bring your child/children if you need to.

We recommend travelling by public transport but limited car parking will be available from 4:45 PM.

Please use the vehicle entrance next to Alperton station.

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 10th September.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Ryan

Assistant Headteacher - KS3 Lead


